
Franklin Elementary 

103 Country Club Road Hillsboro, TX 76645 

January 2018 Board Report 

Curriculum and Campus Updates 
Welcome 2018! Our prekindergarten students look forward to a new semester filled with learning! This 

month we will focus on beginning and ending letter sounds, rhyming, on-set rime and blending 

sounds.  Over the next two weeks, we will complete our middle of the year progress monitoring, so we 

encourage all parents to log into the CLI parent portal and complete activities targeted to the needs of each 

child to ensure growth.  See our numerous scheduled events below and join us when you can. Be sure to 

register for the Hill Country Fair online at http://hillcontyfair.org.  

Professional Development 

This month we have two days designated for professional development. At Franklin Elementary, we will 

participate in a staff circle to review restorative practices. Our team will analyze district data with a strong 

focus on third grade. Other topics of study include the growth mindset, prek guideline training, examining 

quality work, exceeding district goals, and creating conflict corners. 

Upcoming Events 
 MOY eCircle Progress Monitoring- January 8th- 19th 

 
 AgriLife Nutrition Program- January 12th at 9:00 am 

 
 Library Field Trip & PTA Meeting- January 18th 

 
 Donuts for Dads- January 24th at 9:00 am 

 
 No School-  January 15th, 25th, and 26th  

 

Enrollment 
Head Start 51  
Prekindergarten 123 
Total  174 

Attendance 
88% 
 

http://hillcontyfair.org/

